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Title: The Zonta Club of Brampton - Caledon

From:  Carolyn Sheehan 

Date: September 1st 2019  to   January 15th 2020

To: Nita McCowan    Area 2 Director 

Purpose of the report (please mark as many as applicable):

x For Information For Discussion For decision

Facts (Information)
This section can contain activities since the last report, factual information to be brought to the Board regarding issues from Clubs or from Committees, 
other matters.
 

Initiative Specific Actions Highlights/Challenges 

 Membership

Club Status as of January 14th 2020 
Meeting 

 Our club started off in September with the 
induction of two new members to bring the 
total membership to 22.  We now have 
Silvia G has transferred to the Zonta Club of 
Oakville as her schedule changed and Tuesday 
nights were not convenient The Oakville club 
meets on Wednesdays.
Veronica H. has had a change in her husband’s 
job and has moved her membership to Zonta 
International at this time.  She hopes to rejoin 
when her young family adapts to the changes.
Jennifer W-C has stepped down from the 
board with the birth of her baby girl Harper.  

Our President Margaret G. has transferred to 
the e Club of Canada 1. 

Carolyn Sheehan has agreed to step into the 
President’s role.   At this time we will hold the 
position of President Elect until our elections 
in March.  This year we have taken the advice 
of the D4 Board to have our board in place so 
that they will be able to participate at the Area 
Workshop special trainings.
Two members have agreed to sit on the board 
and were appointed on January 14th meeting.
Doreen Thompson, and Maureen Lee Ah Yen.

Our club has decided to stream line our focus 
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with our service and advocacy.
Our Service and Advocacy Committees will be 
meeting prior to the board meeting on
 January 28th.    We will discuss our plans for 
the next biennium at our March meeting.
Our February meeting will be a speaker 
meeting and all members are encouraged to 
invite guests as prospective members.

 Advocacy 

  

 A committee chair was just appointed at our 
January 14th Meeting.
Kathleen D and Kim J. will work together to get 
things moving.
Kathleen went to the Peel Human Trafficking 
committee for Peel   Kim hopes to be able to 
be the Liaison. 

Service For December service project the members 
donated feminine hygiene products that were 
given to the Regeneration for the homeless 
women who have their meals at the shelter.
From our Bingo Money we donated $2,000. To 
the Catholic Family Services of Peel.   This is a 
not for profit organization is open to all 
residents of Peel.   The money was used for 
gift cards for Target and No Frills so we were 
sure that no alcohol or tobacco products could 
be purchased.  

Fund Raising                Bingo 

                                       Golf – Nine and 
Dine 

From January 2019 to November 30th 2019 
we have made $32,000. 
To date this fund raiser has made us $89,000.
Our Bingo schedule is full and we have 
coverage for two Bingos per month until we 
get our July to December schedule.

Is currently being planned for June 2020

International Women’s day Once again this year we will be partnering with 
the City of Brampton to bring a spectacular 
event on Sunday March 8th.

Area 1 & 2 Workshop This event has been planned.  The date is 
Saturday April 4th, 2020  
The location and hotel arrangements have 
been sent to the District Workshop 
Committee.   We are waiting for more details.
Nita McCown our Area 2 Director will be the 
Emcee.
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Additional Comments  Even though our club has had a few challenges the past 4 months, we are 
very confident that the members will be working together to move the 
club forward this year in a positive and productive way.

Respectfully submitted

Carolyn Sheehan 
President of the Zonta Club of Brampton - Caledon
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